
Join us on Monday, October 24th, 
11:30am, at the Oriental Wok. Lunch will 
be your choice of Sweet and Sour 
Chicken or Blackbean Pork. Cost for the 
luncheon is $15. The Program for our 
meeting will be “Meet the Candidates”.  
Registration begins at 11:30am, and the  
meeting begins at 12 noon.  

Please R.S.V.P. via e-mail to:  

membership@kcrwc.org 
 or call Kelley Westwood at  

344-6154. 
Reservations must be made  Thurs-

day, October 20th. 
 

The Northern Kentucky Victory Of-
fice needs your help. Call Rob Burgess 
to schedule times at 765-372-4258 or 

rob.rpk@gmail.com to RSVP. The Victory 
Office is located at 3005 Dixie Highway, 

Edgewood. Help get out the vote!  
 

 

BY LAWS CHANGE PROPOSED 
Our current By Laws require the Nominating 
Committee to be nominated at the October 
meeting, with Officer nominations made at the 
November meeting, then voted upon and in-
stalled at that same meeting. The KCRWC 
Board recommends changing the bylaws to al-
low the Nominating Committee and members 
more time to consider nominations for Office. 
Article VII, SECTION 1: 
A. Current: A Nominating Committee of  three 

(3) members shall be nominated at the Sep-
tember meeting.  

Proposed change: June Meeting. 

B. Current: Nominations may also be made  
from the floor following the report of  the 
Nominating Committee at the November 
Meeting. 

Proposed Change: October Meeting. 

 

JOIN US FOR OUR OCTOBER MEETING! 

KCRWC Board positions to be filled!  If you 

are interested in a serving, please contact Kim 
Kraft, who is chairing the 2011 Nominating Commit-
tee at kskraft@insightbb.com. Board Positions open 
are: President, 1st VP, 3rd VP-Public Relations , 5th 
VP-Ways and Means, Recording Secretary, and 
Treasurer. All are 2 year terms except 3rd VP and 
Treasurer, which are 1 year, to fill unfinished terms. 
Committee Chairs will be appointed by the Presi-
dent: Chaplain, Parliamentarian, Communications, 
Corresponding Secretary, Americanism and Scholar-
ship, Caring for America, Hospitality, and Historian. 
The Board holds a monthly lunch meeting. If you 
wish to nominate someone, please obtain their per-
mission first. Nominees will be voted upon and in-
stalled at the November meeting. 
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KCRWC President Mary Lou Blount 
attended the NFRW National Convention 
in Kansas City. Above she is pictured on 
the right, with President Betty Sue Howard 
of Cadiz, KY and Presidential Candidate 
Newt Gingrich. 



 

 

 
SEPTEMBER MEETING  

PROGRAM 
 

Kenton County Judge Executive Steve Arlinghaus 
spoke and presented an update on current issues in the 
County. 

SEPTEMBER MEETING HIGHLIGHTS 
Elected Officials, KCRWC Board members, and guests enjoyed the buffet, the 

conversation, and the meeting. 

Above: Circuit Court Clerk John Middleton, 

Diane St Onge, Family Court Judge Chris 
Mahling. Below: KCRWC Past President 

Ruth Korzenborn, Dr Tom Bunnell, and 
Sheriff Chuck Korzenborn 

Above: KCRWC member Linda Crump, 

Circuit Court Clerk John Middleton, 
KCRWC Treasurer Jennifer Hales, 

KCRWC Past President and Internet 
Chair Lynn Berk. 

Below: September Mums Basket 



News for you to peruse … 

 

Prayers and Concerns: Don Seaman and family, in the death of KCRWC member 
Nancy Seaman; Becky Korzenborn Agner, daughter of Ruth and Sheriff Chuck Korzenborn, with se-
rious health concerns; for all members who are unable to attend meetings due to illness; and keep in 
prayer our elected officials, candidates, and the service men and women fighting to protect our free-
doms.

HELP PRESERVE SENATOR JIM BUNNING’S LEGACY 
After representing the interests of Kentuckians for 24 years, Senator Jim Bunning has 

donated his Congressional papers and baseball memorabilia to the Northern Ken-
tucky University W. Frank Steele Library. Once processed, the collection of reports, 

correspondence and other documents will help scholars and researchers understand 
more about this prominent political figure and the landmark decisions he faced. 

 
To speed the preservation of his papers and memorabilia, NKU will host a fundraiser 

on November 10. Hall of Fame manager Tommy Lasorda will join Senator  
Bunning for a reception, dinner and lecture to help celebrate the donation and re-

call their glory days. 
 

For information, tickets, or to make a donation visit http://bunning.nku.edu or call 
572-6062. 

The Women’s Crisis Center has asked for our help in meeting the needs 
of the women they serve, who are survivors of domestic abuse, sexual as-
sault, and human trafficking. For October, we ask for your help in meeting 
their needs. Please consider donating cash, or gift cards such as Kroger, K 
Mart, and Walmart; or toiletries. Old cell phones can also be donated and 
used by their clients. You may bring your donation items to the October 
Meeting. Thank you so much for your assistance. 

 

ELECTION  DAY  IS  NOVEMBER 8 !  SUPPORT OUR GOP CANDIDATES: 
Candidates for: 
Governor/Lt  Governor: David Williams/Richie Farmer 
Secretary of State: Bill Johnson 
Attorney General: Todd P’Pool 
Auditor of Public Accounts: John T. Kemper, III 
State Treasurer: K/C. Crosbie 
Commissioner of Agriculture: James R. Comer 

Cut this out and take it with you 
to the polls on 11/8.  
Please remember to encourage 
all of your family, friends and 
neighbors to get out and vote, 
too! 
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Remember Election Day, 
November 8! 

VOTE 

 

Absentee ballots must be obtained 
before November 1, and must be  
returned to the County Clerk’s office 
by 6pm on November 8. 


